
CORRIGENDUM 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTERESTS (EOIS) 
PROCUREMENT OF CONSULTANCY SERVICES FOR DESIGN AND SUPERVISION 
(ROAD SECTOR) UNDER INTEGRATED FLOOD RESILIENCE AND ADAPTATION 

PROJECT (IFRAP) 
 

TIME EXTENSION 

With reference to this office’ advertisement appeared in leading newspapers vide AB No. 199/       

21-08-2024, the cutoff date for submission of EOIs has been extended up to Wednesday 18th 

September 2024 at 1600 hours (PST). The rationale to this time extension has been attributed to 

the revised/updated Terms of Reference (ToRs) for the Assignment those have been uploaded on 

Project’s website: www.ifrappius.org.pk and should invariably be used for preparation of EOI.  

 Rest of the contents of earlier advertisement will remain unchanged.  

(Project Director) 
BIWRMD Project/PIU, IFRAP 

18-B, Jinnah Town, Samungli Road, Quetta (Phone: +92-81-2870705) 

 
   

http://www.ifrappius.org.pk/

